
 

 

 
 
               

24 July 2025 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT AND NEW SCHEDULE 
 

 
The Disposal Committee of the National Printing Office (NPO) announces that the deadline for the 
Submission and Receipt of Bids and Opening of Bids for the disposal by sale of paper trimmings 
has been postponed and re-scheduled due to suspension of work in the government caused by 
Typhoon Emong and Dante. 
 

Activity 
 

From To 

Submission and Receipt of 
Bids 

July 25, 2025, 1:00 p.m. August 4, 2025, 1:00 p.m. 

Opening of Bids 
 

July 25, 2025, 2:00 p.m. August 4, 2025, 2:00 p.m. 

 
For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
 
 
 
                    (SIGNED) 
ATTY. RUTH MAUREEN C. RILLON 
Chairperson, NPO-Disposal Committee 
 
 
 
 

 


